
The City of Royal City is considering the future use of the now vacated old city library 
(located at 136 Camelia St). Proposed offers for use of this property are currently being 
accepted. Please provide the city with the following information for consideration. 

- Name and contact information of person/entity making inquiry 
- A description of your proposed usage of the building/property 
- Whether you are interested in purchasing or leasing the building (approximate 

building size is 1,087 square feet) 
- The price you are willing to pay for the purchase or lease of the building 

Please mail or drop off all requests to City Hall by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, September 26th. 

PO Box 1239 
445 Camelia Street 
Royal City, WA  99357 


